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BCB ANNOUNCES EARLY RELEASE ON OCTOBER 18 

 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Virgin Islands Department of Education, St. Thomas-St. John District, 

wishes to inform parents and students of Bertha C. Boschulte Junior High School of the early 

dismissal of classes at 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 18 to accommodate a scheduled monthly 

job-embedded professional development for teachers. 

 

Students will be served lunch prior to dismissal and buses will arrive at 12:00 p.m. to transport 

students to their drop-off locations. Parents are asked to make arrangements for the supervision of 

their children following dismissal. 

 

Classes will resume their regular schedules on Friday, October 19. 

 

For more information, contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 774-0100 ext. 8136. 
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